
 

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
October 21, 2016 

TO:  S. A. Stokes, Technical Director 
FROM: M. T. Sautman and Z. C. McCabe Site Representative 
SUBJECT: Savannah River Site Weekly Report for Week Ending October 21, 2016 
 
The Site Representatives attended briefings at DNFSB Headquarters in Washington, DC.  This report 
is filed for continuity purposes only. 


